
 

 

Hi friends and fellow runners, 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this unprecedented and 
challenging time due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

Our top priority, as always, is and remains the health and safety of our runners, 
volunteers, staff and the community at large. 

As the pandemic continues to escalate, we have made the difficult decision to cancel 
the Toronto Women’s Half Marathon/10k/5k on May 24, 2020 at Sunnybrook Park.  
 
While we are disappointed to not be hosting you all, it is our ethical and moral 
responsibility to contribute in protecting the overall health of the community and help 
flatten the curve.  
 
We are working on options on how you can manage your registration as well as ways 
we can collectively raise vital funds for our charitable partner, the Pediatric Oncology 
Group of Ontario (POGO).  
 
Due to the scale of the event and the magnitude of the situation, we will be in touch over 
the next few days with further details and next steps.  

We’ll miss you this May, but wanted to thank you for being part of this community. We 
are grateful to have the continued support and patience of you all, as this situation 
continues to evolve.  

Stay safe. We’ll be in touch in the next few days.  

Wishing you good health,  

 

Cory Freedman, Founder & Race Director 
Toronto Women’s Run Series  


